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Hello Alan! This email has been generated just for you as a member of our club. We hope

you enjoy receiving this newsletter!
 

Editor:  Kathryn Davis

If you have any comments or

questions, email the editor.

Future Speakers

Oct 16 2012

Charlie Hunt, President

Denver LoDo Rotary
"Smokeless Stove Project,
International"

Oct 23 2012

Middle East Diplomacy
"Gary Grappo, US Ambassador
(ret.)"

Upcoming Events

Make a Difference Day
Oct 13 2012

2013 Rotary District 5450
Conference
Apr 26 2013 - Apr 28 2013
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President's Message

by Ellis, Joni

We have been Rotarians at Work this first quarter of our Rotary Year. 

We’ve seen the vision, made a difference, served the hungry, read with

young buddies, and are planning to distribute dictionaries to every 3rd

grader in Summit County. 

Your Board of Directors have also been busy budgeting the approximately

$83,000 dollars that we raised through our 2012 fundraising efforts.  Thank

you again to our committee chairs Stephanie and Tom for running the Car

Raffle (our largest producing standalone fundraiser), Betty and Wendy, our

BBQ Queens, and Rob Phipps and Tom French for keeping us on our frosty

toes during the Ice Melt Contest.  Last but not least, another giant thank

you to Bill Sanders who in 2012 brought in as much as any single fundraiser

in the form of corporate partner giving.  We’re always looking for new

people to train under the current leadership for fundraising and for

community service projects.  Let us know of your interest, or talk to the

current leaders for insight.

In addition to the $83,000 our fundraising efforts earned, we also received

close to $30,000 in what we call “earmarked” monies.   These donations

are given to our Club to be used for specific projects like the Community

Dinner (an annual budget of around $25k), Troop Support (annually est.

$4000), RYLA (we’ll be able to send 10-12 more students t han we could

have because of individual donations), Literacy, Scholarships to deserving

and needing students, and the Community Care Clinic.  All in all, you can

be safe to say that our Club gives back to our community roughly $100,000

annually.  Now that’s something to write home about!

At upcoming meetings, we will breakdown our budgeted giving amounts for

2013 more specifically, as well as share the results of our Visioning

session. 

Want to learn more about Rotary?  Plan to attend RLI (Rotary

Leadership Institute).  Participants take 3 courses over time.  Nov. 10,

Jan. 26, and March 9 are the next three sessions held at Red Rocks

Community College.  No need to commit to all.  Start with one.  Our Club

will pay the $40 registration for any member wishing to attend.  It’s a

fantastic way to learn what it really means to be a Rotarian.  Talk to Rolo,

Joni, Mary Anne, Butch or Rob Phipps – all “graduates” of RLI.  Advance

registration is required so mark your calendar and register now.

Gmail - Re: eBulletin - Oct 12, 2012 https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=321051b313&view=pt&sear...

1 of 4 10/12/2012 6:12 PM



Marlies Blog

by Davis, Kathryn

Ever ask yourself what the life of an exchange student is? Follow Marlies

blog and see what its like to be an exchange student in Summit County.

The blog is written in German, but is easily translated by going to the

"Translate" option on the bottom right of her blog. There are some great

pictures and stories and I would encourage everyone to take a look and get

to know our exchange student!

http://marlies-exchange.blogspot.com/

Birthdays

by Davis, Kathryn

Please wish the following members a VERY HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

Clement, Ann Morrison

Oct 18

Ann Morrison Clement

Clement, Ann Morrison

Clement, Ann Morrison

Oct 18

Oct 18

October 18th

Club Anniversaries

by Davis, Kathryn

Happy Club Anniversary!

Rolo Cuadrado

5 years

Ted Johnson

2 years

Last Week at Rotary

by Brook, Jim

Last Week at Rotary

Our Shelter Box master Bernie Zurbriggen gave us a report on recent

years' activities including a total of 44 boxes sponsored by Summit Rotary

and our supporters at $1,000 each, and he announced that Mac Trench

would be joining the effort to keep our Colorado public informed of the

great work done worldwide by that project. Bernie also celebrated the 30th

anniversary of his f irst heart surgery with thanks to his doctors. We all

enjoyed Larry Stone's humorous description of the winning entry in his

"Stump the Tax Coach" contest ... corks and tax deductible wine .... who

would have guessed Bill Pelham? Mark Hurlbert was the day's Raffle

winner, but he left the big pot at $800+ for the rest of us to try to win next

week. Mark and his family are looking forward to hosting our Finnish

exchange student Simo Korpela for three months beginning in mid

November. Former Summit Rotarian Mary Ann Looby and her family will

be hosting Marlies Hofmann of Austria in the spring. Karolyn St Pierre

came up from Denver and presented an interesting program on the human

resource side of business. She left us with a few minutes for s ome spirited

table conversation before the meeting adjourned. Heidi Swartzloff began

organizing the Rotary 'Flash Mob' crew with a short session following the

breakfast meeting - they're sure to make a big impression somewhere out

there. Contrary to some rumours, it done not involve old men wearing long
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raincoats. Watch for it !

 

Mark Your Calendars!

by Davis, Kathryn

Please take a moment (before we find ourselves smack in the middle of the

holidays!) to note in your schedule our annual Holiday Party! This year's

party will take place on WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 12TH! Many more

details to come!

Image

Rotary Happy Hour

by Clement, Ann Morrison

Every second Wednesday of the month, Rotarians have been gathering for

Happy Hour. We are changing our location to those support our "Preferred

Restaurants"- those restaurants who let Rotary put our  brochures on

display. The idea is to help our preferred restaurants with some business

and exposure. Happy hour hours are from 5:00 to 6:30.  If you haven't

checked it out, pencil it in and come by and socialize on one or any of the

following dates... SEE YOU THERE!  

 

The Happy Hour Committee members are:  Judy Irwin, Julieanne Gilchrist,,

Michael Regall, David Matthews, Lou Wagner and Ann Clement.  Some of

us will be at each of the Happy Hours to welcome everyone. If you would

like to be on the Happy Hour Committee, please contact Ann Clement

 at almclement@comcast.net

November 14th- Pug Ryans- Dillon

December 12th-HOLIDAY PARTY!!!!

January 9th- Blue Spruce- Frisco

 

 

Membership

by Beeler, Peggy

We want to thank all of those sponsors who are identifying

community leaders/business professionals and bringing them to our

meetings.  Remember, a Prospective Member should attend 3

meetings before turning in their application, sponsor form, a short

bio and $100 application fee to Peggy Beeler.  The application will

then be presented to the Membership Committee for approval and

then the Board of Directors.  Once approved their name and bio

will be posted in our bulletin for 3 weeks.  If there are no questions

about the Prospective Member the induction will be scheduled. 

If you would like to be a Mentor to a new member please see Ann

Clements.  We encourage new members to interact with Prospective/New

Members as much as possible.  One of the Red Badge requirements is to be

a Greeter 3 times.  Because our club is growing and we are experiencing so

many guests, greeters are so very important.  You don't have to be a new

member to be a greeter.  It is just one more way of participating in Club

Service.
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Recycle Your Magazines!

by Beeler, Peggy

Recycle that old and well read Rotary Magazine while spreading the word

about our club!

When you have finished reading your monthly Rotary Magazine please

bring it to our Tuesday meeting.  We will place a label over the mailing

information indicating our club name, meeting place and time and a

contact.  We will then ask members to help place a couple in offices with

lobbies (doctors, dentists, fitness centers and other businesses). 

Thanks for your help!

New Member Bios

by Beeler, Peggy

Proposed Members, New Member, "Old" Member Bios

IF you are a new member in the last two or three years,

email me a short bio to post in the bulletin for a few weeks

so we can get to know you better. Email to Peggy at:

pbeeler75@yahoo.com

 

 

Bulletin Information

by Davis, Kathryn

Do you have NEWS? EVENTS? or INFORAMTION that you would like to get out to

our Rotary Members?

Please send us your stories and information for publication in our ClubRunner and on

our website! Your submission should be sent no later than Thursday at 3:00pm to

Kathy Davis at kdavis@cwrmhc.org. in order to be published the following week. 

 

Thanks!

Corporate Sponsors

by Davis, Kathryn

Image

Alan's Commitments
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